The student Acceptable Use Policy is being revised for 2025-26.

The 2024-25 version can be seen here as a reference. Please keep in mind that there will be
several changes in the new version due to recent legislation and updated district policies.

Check back soon to see the final approved version.


https://garlandisd.net/media/18851/download?inline

